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  Confessions of a Stripper Lacey Lane,2004-04
Take a behind-the-scenes no-holds-barred tour of
your neighbourhood strip club. These adventures --
both high and low -- in the topless trade are
culled from author Lacey Lane's seven years as an
exotic dancer. This book takes you on an
outlandish journey, from Lane's self-esteem
issues, which provided the impetus for her entry
into the skin biz, to the mysterious VIP Room,
where anything and everything can happen. It's a
parade through the screwy world of the strip club,
where freaks, fetishists, scammers, high rollers,
perverts, and even normal guys all congregate to
partake in prurient fantasies of the flesh. Lane
also provides a plethora of helpful hints for men
-- and women -- who routinely frequent strip
clubs, from tipping the bouncers and not getting
suckered by roses and champagne to negotiating for
services and yes, taking home a dancer.
  Strip City Lily Burana,2003-02-19 Lily Burana
had given up on stripping years before she
accepted a marriage proposal-but decided to strip
her way from Florida to Alaska before settling
down. Lily, now a successful journalist, looks
back at stripping with a writer's perspective. Her
humorous yet hard-edged memoir deftly describes
funky clubs and offbeat characters, the
exhilaration that overtakes a dancer on stage-and
the darker realities that assail her heart when
she's out of the spotlight. Strip City is both a
hugely entertaining insider's account of a hidden
world and a moving voyage of self-discovery. Lily
Burana has written for The New York Times Book
Review, GQ, New York magazine, The Village Voice,
Spin, and Salon. She lives in New York State. This
is her rst book.
  The Stripper's Daughter Justin Booth,2017-12-15
Stories, often featuring Booth's beloved alter-ego
Ethan Blue interspersed with hardscrabble poetry
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that the character could have written himself.
  A Stripper's Tail Diamond,2005-03 For more than
eight years, I lived and worked in the dark
underworld of Las Vegas as an exotic dancer. Some
things are worth repeating--others you try to
forget. Unfortunately, you never forget. I decided
it was time that somebody told the truth about
what really happens in Las Vegas strip clubs and
their VIP rooms. Is there sex in the champagne
room? With the right dancer and for right price,
there is anything you want in the champagne room!
This book gives a lot of insight into what really
happens when men are turned loose on the Las Vegas
scene. I think men and women alike will be
interested in reading about what really happens in
Vegas. See what the dark twenty-four-hour world of
Vegas is really like. See what an insider has to
say about the life of an exotic dancer.
  Neon Girls Jennifer Worley,2020-06-09 NPR's Best
Books of 2020 Galvanizing and urgent....a slice of
queer urban history and a necessary rethinking of
sex work as a site of collective labor struggle.
–National Public Radio A riveting true story of a
young woman’s days stripping in grunge-era San
Francisco where a radical group of dancers banded
together to unionize and run the club on their own
terms. When graduate student Jenny Worley needed a
fast way to earn more money, she found herself at
the door of the Lusty Lady Theater in San
Francisco, auditioning on a stage surrounded by
mirrors, in platform heels, and not much else. So
began Jenny’s career as a stripper strutting the
peepshow stage as her alter-ego “Polly” alongside
women called Octopussy and Amnesia. But this
wasn’t your run-of-the-mill strip club—it was a
peepshow populated by free-thinking women who
talked feminist theory and swapped radical zines
like lipstick. As management’s discriminatory
practices and the rise of hidden cameras stir up
tension among the dancers, Jenny rallies them to
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demand change. Together, they organize the first
strippers’ union in the world and risk it all to
take over the club and run it as a co-operative.
Refusing to be treated as sex objects or
disposable labor, they become instead the rulers
of their kingdom. Jenny’s elation over the Lusty
Lady’s revolution is tempered by her evolving
understanding of the toll dancing has taken on
her. When she finally hangs up her heels for good
to finish her Ph.D., neither Jenny nor San
Francisco are the same—but she and the cadre of
wild, beautiful, brave women who run the Lusty
Lady come out on top despite it all. A first-hand
account as only an insider could tell it, Neon
Girls paints a vivid picture of a bygone San
Francisco and a fiercely feminist world within the
sex industry, asking sharp questions about what
keeps women from fighting for their rights, who
benefits from capitalizing on desire, and how we
can change entrenched systems of power.
  Tales from the VIP Room Makaila Renee,2013-04-25
Are you ready for what goes on in the V.I.P room?
Come explore your wildest erotic fantasies with
former stripper Makaila Renee, as she bares all,
revealing what really happens in the VIP room in a
firsthand account. Tales From the VIP Room, gives
readers an intimate behind-the-scenes look into
the most infamous room of pleasure and pain. Dirty
secrets are exposed in this collection of candid
confessions from the born stripper, the troubled
stripper, an unlikely stripper, the veteran
stripper and the new girl, also known as 'new
booty.' What would drive a girl to take off her
clothes and dance butt naked in front of
strangers? Is there sex in the champagne room? Who
can you expect to find in a VIP room? Prepare for
excitement and pure pleasure as who, what, when,
where and why are answered in this true, raw tale-
straight from the VIP room. The aftermath of self-
image, reputation and relationships are also
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highlighted in this nasty little confessional.
Also includes a bonus interview with a VIP room
regular customer.
  American Stripper Dion McTavish,2015-06-22 As a
teenager, Dion McTavish was a nerd. Smart, quiet,
and scrawny, he surrounded himself with video
games and books. He didn't drink or try drugs and
he definitely did not party. But something
happened when he got to the University of Florida.
He began to work out. Soon, his new physique and a
chance visit to a lingerie shop led him to a
profession he'd never considered: male stripping.
American Stripper tells the story of Dion's
personal and professional growth as a stripper and
as a young man navigating a new world of debauched
parties, drunk sorority girls, swingers, jealous
boyfriends, and male revues. Come along as he
acquires a highly prized cop uniform, has his
first threesome, and falls in love--all while
pursuing his original dream, to become an English
teacher abroad. Vivid, thoughtful, and hilarious,
American Stripper is a candid account of the
transformation of an ordinary boy into a hunky,
world traveling young man who knows how to balance
business with pleasure.
  Stilettos in Vegas Valerie L. Diamond,Don
McGann,2013-09 Learn about the business of strip
clubs and how strippers are misunderstood outcasts
through the experiences of Las Vegas stripper
Sapphire, a 23-year-old African American from New
York. Risking arrest for big tips, she services
the fantasies of various customers--married and
divorced men, rappers, and Chinese billionaires.
After having a child with Spider, a Vegas player,
her daughter is taken away by child protective
services, claiming she is a negligent mother
because of her job. She gets her child back
through a traditional marriage to an elderly white
man, but then she becomes bored and is torn
between her husband and Spider. The story changes
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from drama to suspense when Sapphire decides to
challenge the club for better working conditions,
using as leverage accumulated evidence of sexual
harassment, credit card fraud, and tax evasion.
But the club is run by a notorious mob boss, and
he's got his own plans for her ...
  All I Could Bare Craig Seymour,2008-06-17 A
FRANK, FUNNY, EXPLICIT, AND INSPIRING MEMOIR ABOUT
HOW DANCING NAKED IN GAY CLUBS IN THE NATION'S
CAPITAL HELPED A COLLEGE PROFESSOR DISCOVER HIS
TRUE SELF. I felt that I'd made a transformation
as surely as Superman slipping out of a phone
booth or Wonder Woman doing a sunburst spin. I was
bare-ass in a room of paying strangers, a
stripper. After years of wondering what it would
be like, I had done it -- faced a fear, defied
expectation, embraced a taboo self. It was only
the beginning.... All I Could Bare is the story of
a mild-mannered graduate student who took the road
less clothed -- a decision that was life changing.
Seymour embarked on his journey in the 1990s, when
Washington, D.C.'s gay club scene was notoriously
no-holds-barred, all the while trying to keep his
newfound vocation a secret from his parents and
maintain a relation-ship with his boyfriend, Seth.
Along the way he met some unforgettable characters
-- the fifty-year-old divorcé who's obsessed with
a twenty-one-year-old dancer, the celebrated drag
diva who hailed from a small town in rural
Virginia, and the many straight guys who were gay
for pay. Seymour gives us both the highs (money,
adoration, camaraderie) and the lows (an ill-fated
attempt at prostitution, a humiliating porn
audition). Ultimately coming clean about his
secret identity, Seymour breaks through taboos and
makes his way from booty-baring stripper to Ph.D.-
bearing academic, taking a detour into celebrity
journalism and memorably crossing paths with Janet
Jackson, Mariah Carey, and Mary J. Blige along the
way. Hilarious, insight-ful, and touching, All I
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Could Bare proves that sometimes the wrong
decision can lead to the right place.
  Candy Girl Diablo Cody,2005-12-29 Decreed by
David Letterman (tongue in cheek) on CBS TV’s The
Late Show to be the pick of “Dave’s Book Club
2006,” Candy Girl is the story of a young writer
who dared to bare it all as a stripper. At the age
of twenty-four, Diablo Cody decided there had to
be more to life than typing copy at an ad agency.
She soon managed to find inspiration from a most
unlikely source— amateur night at the seedy Skyway
Lounge. While she doesn’t take home the prize that
night, Diablo discovers to her surprise the act of
stripping is an absolute thrill. This is Diablo’s
captivating fish-out-of-water story of her
yearlong walk on the wild side, from quiet
gentlemen’s clubs to multilevel sex palaces and
glassed-in peep shows. In witty prose she gives
readers a behind-the-scenes look at this industry
through a writer’s keen eye, chronicling her
descent into the skin trade and the effect it had
on her self-image and her relationship with her
now husband.
  How to Date a Stripper...With No Money Down!
D.P. Sala,2012-07-09 Have you ever wondered how
some guys get strippers to go home with them? You
have probably noticed that the guys were not much
to look at either. You probably think they must
have spent a lot of money at the club or used
drugs to lure the dancers in. Youre probably
correct! In this book, Ill teach you how to get
with scorching-hot strippers without spending lots
of money or using drugs to attract them. You will
learn many concepts about the strip club
environment and many ways to target the perfect
stripper to accomplish your goal of getting a
stripper to go home with you. Once youre able to
understand how the stripper mentality works and
you use some of my proven techniques, youll be
well on your way to having more pleasurable
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experiences with beautiful exotic dancers! Im sure
a few of my exes and many strip club owners are
going to be pissed off when they read this book.
Check out www.stripper-book.com for updates and
seminars that I host in your area. Your wingman,
D.P. Sala
  The Stripper Diaries N. Kathryn Howard,2005 Four
strippers plot to take control over their men and
their futures.
  Stripping, Sex, and Popular Culture Catherine M.
Roach,2011-01-01 Moving from first hand interviews
with dancers and others, this book broadens into
an accessible examination of the popularity of
striptease culture, with sex-saturated media
imagery, and stripper aerobics at your local gym.
It aims to scrutinize the truth of a industry
whose norms are increasingly at the center of
contemporary society.
  Oversight of Toxic Chemical Abuse Allegations at
Hill Air Force Base United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Labor and Human
Resources,1981
  Strip Club Kim Price-Glynn,2010-09-14 Stripper
chic is in these days: you can watch celebrities
strippercize on Oprah or do it yourself at your
local gym, but this popular face of stripping
hides another side of the industry, one that is
far less glamorous. In Strip Club, Kim Price-Glynn
takes us behind the scenes at The Lion's Den, a
rundown club where women are compelled to strip
out of economic need rather than as a means of
liberation, and a place where strippers' stories
often reflect drudgery and dismay. Strip Club
reveals the intimate working lives of not just the
women up on stage, but also the patrons and other
workers who make the place run: the owner-manager,
bartenders, deejays, doormen, bouncers,
housewives, and cocktail waitresses. Price-Glynn
spent fourteen months at The Lion's Den working as
a cocktail waitress. Her uncommonly deep access
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reveals a conflict-ridden workplace fuelled by
competing interests and agendas and stereotypical
ideas about women, men, sexuality, race, labour,
and economic value. Full of rich insights into the
world of a single club, Price-Glynn argues that
the club environment reproduces gender
inequalities through the everyday interactions of
customers and workers as well as the broader
organizational structure and culture of the modern
day workplace. Taking a novel approach to this
controversial and often misunderstood industry,
Price-Glynn draws a fascinating portrait of life
and work inside the strip club.
  Straight Talk for Exotic Dancers Ella,2021-01-08
It’s challenging to live the life of a stripper,
especially a respectable one. This intimate,
erotic, and sensuous work is not for everyone, and
offers fulfillment in a variety of ways for every
woman who chooses this profession. Within a candid
guidebook gleaned from her experience working
undercover as a house mother in three Dallas strip
clubs and interviews with more than fifteen
hundred private dancers over a decade, Ella
provides a glimpse into the lives of those who
twerk for a living while providing the knowledge
and footing for women to succeed in the business.
While documenting the stripping industry, the
kinds of women who strip, and why women choose
this kind of work, Ella shares survival techniques
that invite dancers to boost their income, save
time, become more independent, and learn behaviors
that will prevent them from compromising integrity
and values. Straight Talk for Exotic Dancers is a
stripper’s roadmap filled with advice, survival
tips, solutions to common problems, and lessons
from real-life situations that will help any
private dancer successfully navigate through the
business.
  Stripper Lessons John O'Brien,1997 The
protagonist is a lonely, middle-aged law clerk
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whose only joy is a striptease joint where a
dollar or two will win him affection. One day he
crosses the line, falling in love, and the result
is big trouble. The tale of a man's search to
belong. By the author of Leaving Las Vegas.
  Taken to the Back Room by a High-Class Stripper
Hannah Butler, He'd been frequenting the same
high-class strip joint for months, and he only
bothered with a single stripper, his favorite. She
haunted his every waking moment, and while he was
glad she didn't have to go topless at this
establishment, he longed to just jump on stage and
take her clothes off... at the end of her first
show, he intended to give her a large tip, but she
comes out from backstage instead, and gives him
the best tip he could imagine.
  Tales from the VIP Room Makaila Renee,1913-04-01
Are you ready for what goes on in the V.I.P room?
Come explore your wildest erotic fantasies with
former stripper Makaila Renee, as she bares all,
revealing what really happens in the VIP room in a
firsthand account. Tales From the VIP Room, gives
readers an intimate behind-the-scenes look into
the most infamous room of pleasure and pain. Dirty
secrets are exposed in this collection of candid
confessions from the born stripper, the troubled
stripper, an unlikely stripper, the veteran
stripper and the new girl, also known as 'new
booty.' What would drive a girl to take off her
clothes and dance butt naked in front of
strangers? Is there sex in the champagne room? Who
can you expect to find in a VIP room? Prepare for
excitement and pure pleasure as who, what, when,
where and why are answered in this true, raw tale-
straight from the VIP room. The aftermath of self-
image, reputation and relationships are also
highlighted in this nasty little confessional.
Also includes a bonus interview with a VIP room
regular customer.
  9 1/2 Years Behind the Green Door Simone
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Corday,2007 It's the 80's just before the advent
of AIDS, and we are behind the scenes at the
entrancing Mitchell Brothers O'Farrell Theater,
which gonzo journalist Hunter S. Thompson has
declared to be the Carnegie Hall of public sex in
America. The theater and its steamy live shows are
a countercultural venue for celebrities in
entertainment and sports, and for San Francisco
politicians and journalists. They are drawn by the
beautiful strippers and the backroom hospitality
of their outrageous porn king hosts, Artie and Jim
Mitchell-who directed the groundbreaking porn
film, Behind the Green Door, starring Marilyn
Chambers. Simone Corday, who danced at the
O'Farrell and was a girlfriend of the late Artie
Mitchell for nearly a decade, shares her unique
story and her insights. She is the only woman
insider to write about this insular but
captivating world during this period, when she was
close to the impulsive Mitchells, and a friend of
the O'Farrell's honorary Night Manager, Hunter
Thompson. Corday's unusual background of having an
MA in English, along with her honesty, irreverent
sense of humor, and keen focus as an observer,
make this a delicious expose. Corday gives a vivid
account of three Mitchell Brothers films she took
part in. They include the disastrous Behind the
Green Door, The Sequel, a grandiose safe-sex epic
with characters from Greek mythology, and their
documentary on Hunter Thompson, titled The Crazy
Never Die. She shares memories of her
unconventional, passionate relationship with Party
Artie Mitchell. His affectionate personal and
domestic side, along with his love for his
children, are remembered fondly. His taste for
cocaine and advancing alcoholism-that led him to
disappear on binges with a succession of young
dancers-is also recaptured, as well as his
volatile temper, his impish sense of fun, and his
charismatic, macho persona. Corday sheds light on
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Jim Mitchell's motives for shooting Art to death,
and on the murder trial that follows. She reflects
on her experience in the sex industry, and on her
relationship with a notorious club owner. From the
fun she had performing in the O'Farrell's
spotlight as the theater's nemesis, then-San
Francisco Mayor Dianne Feinstein, to her
heartbreaking visit to Artie's grave a few short
years later, this is a sensational ride. To learn
more about the book or contact the author, please
visit the author's website www.greendoorbook.com
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